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Nursery Update

 Friday 8th March 2024
	Hi everyone,

Hope you are all well and enjoying the lovely Spring sunshine. We’ve had a busy week in Nursery, putting up our beautiful daffodil display and rearranging some of our areas. We have created a bigger, and hopefully, more realistic home corner- we now have a sofa and wallpaper! If you have any non-breakable ornaments, we would love them.
We loved spending the day in our pyjamas on World Book Day, sharing our favourite stories with some of our Year 3 friends.

Red Nose Day- Friday 15th March- if you would like to- wear a silly outfit and have crazy hair.

Easter Bonnet Parade will be at 10am on Wednesday 27th March in the Infant Playground so get creating.

	This week our eggs arrived from the farm and we have been patiently watching them, waiting for them to hatch in the incubator and we got very excited to see them appear. They’re so cute. Once they are a little older, we will open our doors a little early so you can pop in to see them.
We have been learning the names of baby farm animals and practicing our animal sounds as well as making cards and learning about the Islamic festival of Ramadan.
In Growth Mindset we found out about David Attenborough who has helped us to learn so much about our planet and how important it is to take care of it and everything that lives on it.
In maths we continue to work on pattern, number recognition and subitizing.
	 Next week we will be looking at the work of Tin Man-Lee, a wildlife photographer and will be using our ipads to zoom in and take some close up photographs of animals and the nature around us.

The children will be looking at the lifecycle of a chicken and will be recounting their trip to the farm. I will be making a book about our trip that your child will bring home. Please return it the following day so that we can all have a turn asap. 
We will read the story “Handa’s Hen”, comparing our country to Handa’s and making a story map as well as talking about Red Nose Day and how it helps to support people who need help in this country and abroad.

More and less and some basic number formation in maths. 
                          

	Farm Trip. We are all very excited about our trip on Tuesday. Thank you to everyone who volunteered to accompany us- we had so many that we had to pop names in a hat! Please ensure that your child comes in wellies and a waterproof coat as we will be spending time outside, along with a fully recyclable lunch in a named carrier bag that we can leave at the farm. No juice please- just a disposable water bottle as refillable bottles are too heavy to carry.

	Nursery fund- A massive thank you for the contributions that have suddenly flooded in. 

	Music area- we are revamping our outside music area and need old pots and pans, or anything else we can use to hit or scrape or make sound. If you have anything, please send it in before I raid the charity shops.
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